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March 31, 2014

Senator Donavon Dela Cruz

Chairperson, Economic Development, Government
Operations And Housing

State Capitol, Room 202

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chairperson Dela Cruz & Committee Members:

The Elevators Cons:ructors Union, Local 1286, offers our full support to confirm the
nomination of Brian Tamamoto to the Hawaii Community Development Authority
(HCDA).

We have been associated with Brian for more than 35 years. We can speak with
authority of his outstanding character and can attest to his great personal integrity. His
is a strategic thinker, fully engaged about long and short term urban planning, and
understands the housing needs of Hawaii's working people. We can assure you that he
is an independent thinker and will vote his conscience on matters before the HCDA.

We strongly urge the confirmation of Brian Tamamoto to the HCDA.

Sincerely,

Business Representative

International Union of Elevator Constructors, Local 126
707 Alakea St. Rm_ 215

Honolulu, HI 96813

(808) 536-8653



